Ruemel Panglao

From: Deborah Lardie <deborah@lardiecompany.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 11:21 AM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: 700 George St Montara

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello — I am a concerned neighbor across the street. How can | get more info on this prior to the meeting?

1. lwantto see what it looks like. Can you send me something ? how are we supposed to address something we

cannot see?
2. The prior design was an assault on our privacy. Second story looked directly into our yard and patio across the

street at 705. Is this still the case?

3. Where is the accessory unit?
4. Specifically how are the design review standards being applied to this new design to address impact on
neighbors?
Thank you

Best Regards,
Deborah



